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 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gadigal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Work is continuing on the King Street 
Cycleway between Clarence and York 
Street throughout September. Utility 
investigations and worksite 
establishment will also start as part of 
phase two between George and Pitt 
Streets. 

Project Update 
Over the past few months, we have partially 
widened the road and placed back the heritage 
kerb between Clarence and York Streets. We 
have also relocated traffic signals and completed 
drainage pit relocations. Wet weather has slowed 
our progress over the past month, however we 
are committed to engaging with local businesses 
and the community as construction continues.  

Upcoming night work  
We’ll continue night work throughout September, 
between Clarence Street and York Street from 
Sunday to Thursday between 8pm and 5am, 
weather permitting. The work we will be 
completing includes: 

• Drainage work 
• utility relocations  

• Excavating and reinstating footpaths 
There will also be further weekend work between 
Clarence and York Street to safely complete 
stage one. The community will be informed ahead 
of this work taking place. 
Early work for stage two between George Street 
and Pitt Street will also start and includes: 
Service locating and setting up site fencing 
between George Street and Pitt Street for 
upcoming Stage two work. 

Noisy activities such as saw cutting and 
jackhammering will be completed before 
midnight.  

What will this mean for you? 
To carry out this work, we’ll be using machinery 
to cut into the road, using jack hammers, 
concrete saw cutters and excavators. 
You may notice: 

• Construction workers and vehicles 

• Noise from machinery and equipment 

• Temporary lane closures and reduced speed 
limits along King Street 

• Traffic controllers and signage in place to 
guide pedestrians and motorists 

• Temporary footpath closures near Clarence, 
York and George Streets 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to minimise the impact of our work on the 
community by using noise blankets and 
scheduling noisier activities before midnight, 
directing lighting away from nearby properties to 
limit light spill, and installing fencing and barriers 
to maintain safety around the work areas. 

Staying up to date  
The best way to be kept informed about the 
project is by signing up to the project email 
distribution list. Please visit our website to 
subscribe transport.nsw.gov.au/king-street-
cycleway  
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Location of work area 

Contact us

Project Infoline 1800 491 566 

community@mackcivil.com.au 

You can write to our construction partner 
at: Mack Civil, 5/113 Boundary Road, 
Peakhurst NSW 2210 

Visit the online portal go to  
transport.nsw.gov.au/king-street-cycleway 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy  
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